
03-05-2021

From,

Dr.S.M.Jeyakumar, M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Scientist-E/Deputy Director,

ICMR-National Institute for Research in Tuberculosis,

No.1, Sathiyamoorthy Road, Chetpet,

Chennai-600 031, Tamil Nadu, India.

To,

The Editor,

World Journal of Hepatology.

Sub: Non-Native Speakers of English Editing Certificate (ID# 03797142) – Reg.

Dear Editor,

This is with regard to the subject mentioned above. As we do not have any fund to

absorb the cost for professional services (as listed in the author’s guideline) to carry out

language editing, grammar check and certification, it was not carried out through those

listed agencies. However, as the corresponding author, I state that a Researcher from Native

English Speaking country has gone through the article for language and grammar check.

Therefore, I request you to consider this.

Thanking you

Regards,

Jeyakumar SM


